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Bobbie Walthall

To: Jonathan Douglass
Subject: RE: Pilot Club of Lawrence sign approval

 

From: Diana Boyd [mailto:dianab44@embarqmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 03, 2009 12:04 PM 
To: Jonathan Douglass 
Subject: Pilot Club of Lawrence sign approval 
 
Again asking for approval from the City Commission to place a sign advertising our show at the NW corner of 
23rd & Harper. The show is Oct 23 & 24. The sign will be up on Friday & Saturday  only. 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Diana Boyd 
Co-Chairman 


